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Dear Michael and Robin: 
 
At the HEPAP meeting on March 4, 2006, the Neutrino Scientific Advisory Group (NuSAG) 
presented its report on reactor-based and accelerator-based neutrino oscillation experiments.  
There was an in-depth discussion which I will describe in my letter summarizing the meeting.  
The NuSAG report was then unanimously approved by HEPAP.  Since the report was also 
approved by the Nuclear Science Advisory Committee, I am now officially transmitting the 
NuSAG report to you. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 

       
      Melvyn J. Shochet 
      HEPAP Chair 
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